VENDOR INFORMATION FOR BROOKTONDALE APPLE FESTIVAL 2024

The event is held at the Brooktondale Community Center, which is located at 526 Valley Road in
Brooktondale, NY

Thank you for registering to be a vendor at this year’s Apple Festival! If attendance this year is
anything like last year, I think you will be happy to be part of the festival!

A few items you need to know before the day of the festival:

1. Vendors set up in the field behind the Community Center Building.

2. There is no direct vehicle access to your set up spot. Vehicles will need to be unloaded
and goods transported to your destination from the parking lot, after which you will
need to move your vehicle. THERE WILL BE PEOPLE THERE TO HELP YOU! (We realize
this is inconvenient; however, we have limited parking and want to save space for
shoppers!)

3. Weather in the middle of October can be tricky. Some years it has been 75 degrees and
sunny, other years it has been 35 degrees and snowing. Come prepared!! The festival
will happen no matter the weather or temperature!

4. Should you decide to cancel, we will refund your registration fee up until the Monday
before, October 15. Should you cancel after that, registration fees are non-refundable.

5. Thereis a 5K run at 9am the day of the festival which starts in front of the Community
Center. Entrance to the Community Center may be delayed or not available around that
time. Set up and drop off ideally should happen before 8:30am.

6. Although the Festival starts at 10am, the public start to arrive around 9:15-9:30am.

7. The festival itself runs officially from 10am-3pm, with cleanup after 3.

Further questions? Please email brooktondaleapple@gmail.com or call Nancy Hall at 607-539-
7515. Thanks and we look forward to seeing you!




